
Hutton Elementary ~ November 13, 2022

​Principal's
Message
Hello Hutton Families, 
 
We have so many things to
celebrate this month. Did you know
that November is Native American Heritage Month? I wholeheartedly
believe that learning about and acknowledging the history of all is
important to our past, present and future. It is important to learn about
and tell the history of our area and nation from all perspectives, not just
from those who were in power, but from those who faced subjugation
and removal as well.  
 
In an effort to recognize the first inhabitants of the Spokane area, I have
included a land acknowledgement as part of our Hawk Headlines. Land
acknowledgements are a historically accurate and honest way of
recognizing and honoring indigenous First Nations of North America.
They commemorate their historical and ongoing connection to the land
we inhabit. Examining all perspectives of the events in our history,
helps us make better decisions in the future to support all people. 
 
Last Thursday, we had the opportunity to honor and celebrate our
wonderful veterans and their families. Mrs. Conte created a wonderful
program which highlighted and celebrated veterans that are connected
to our Hutton Hawk family. Our 4th, 5th and 6th grade students in choir,
not only sang wonderful songs to celebrate our veterans, but also told
the history and the importance of individuals who made the choice to
serve. You could see the pride in students' eyes as they saw the pictures
and the names of veterans who are in their family. We honor and thank
our veterans for their patriotism and their willingness to serve and
sacrifice for our country.
 
LaTonya Simmons
Principal

Hutton Hawks Soar Together

Upcoming
Events

November 15
5th Grade Career Fair

Fair Grounds 

PTG Meeting
Library 6:30 

November 18
Classroom Harvest

Parties
Pm

November 23-25 
​Thanksgiving Break  

No School 

December 7
Individual Picture

Retakes

December 19 -
January 2

Winter Break
​No School

January 4th
Chess Club Begins

January 16th
Martin Luther King Jr

Holiday
No School

 

https://www.facebook.com/HuttonElementarySchool


The PTG Scoop
Our next PTG meeting is Tuesday, November 15th at 6:30 PM . All meetings will be hybrid
via zoom and in person (in the Library). Here is the Zoom Link for virtual access for each
PTG meeting.

It's Yearbook Cover Contest time! Please use this form to design your entry for the contest.
Entries must be received in the school office by the end of the school day on Tuesday,
November 29th.

It's the time of year when we are feeling extra thankful for those around us, especially the
amazing staff and teachers at Hutton. Help to show your gratitude for these incredible
people who work with your students each day by contributing to our Hutton Staff
Appreciation Breakfast. The breakfast will be the morning of Monday, November 21st, and
we ask that all items be delivered by 8 AM. Please sign up here  to set up, bring food, coffee,
drinks, or clean up. Thank you for your continued support of our community. 

We sure had fun at Monster Mash 2022
and hope you did too. Can't wait to see
you there next year!

Email Hutton PTG  for more inquires.

​Follow us on Instagram!

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85412339043?pwd=cVMxSldGOXp1a0M1cTl2TSs3SjYwQT09
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea151613901/64589f2d-1dbc-4567-822f-412f6947dcc8.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F45A5A92AABFD0-ptgbreakfast 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F45A5A92AABFD0-ptgbreakfast 
mailto:huttonptg@gmail.com
https://instagram.com/huttonptg?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=


Hawks of the Week
Congratulations to these classrooms who earned the honor of hosting
the Hawks!

Week of October 31st
Mrs. Freel
Ms. Iverson

Week of November 7th
Mrs. Muelheims
Mrs. Klein

 

​Each Monday, school
starts at 9:30 for Teacher
Collaboration. The 2022-
23 School Calendar can

be accessed here.

Congratulations to the following students who earned Citizen of the Month for
October! They exemplified Responsibility in their classrooms.

​KINDERGARTEN ​THIRD GRADE
Eleanor Hodge
Killian Frazier

Theo May

​​Raisya Abdullah
Brant Dix
Clara Hill

https://www.spokaneschools.org/cms/lib/WA50000187/Centricity/Domain/8/SPS 2022-2023 Calendar3.pdf


Carmen Saiz-Mossman
Felix Tapia

MacGregor Walker

Tucker Luerssen
Alexis Malcolm
Maddy McCann

Madeline McFarland
Mason Mills

FIRST GRADE
McCoi Allen
Alex Corbin
Ryn Derrick ​

Piper Dowell
Joey Hegedus

Colton J ​effreys
Teah Li

Anaya Makadia
Cooper M ​alcolm

Kyla Manske ​

SECOND GRADE
Lily Bean

Kira Cooper
Jackson Gauer

Estelle Marendiuk
Lexi Olson

Brooklyn Quisenberry
Elise Swanstrom

Jack Turner

FOURTH GRADE
Asher Ballard
Ruby Bruzas
Luca Hoag

Abigail O'Conner
C ​onner Richter

Elsa Rowand

4/5 GRADE
Henry Betts
Alex Pyper ​

​FIFTH GRADE
Mila Armstrong
Camille Conaty
Anna Gimlett

Alex Livingston
​Lulu McBurns
Alex Samiev ​

SIXTH GRADE
Lily Beyreuther

Cora Darnell
Ben Kania

Evan Lambiotte
Carly Richter

Kobe Simpson

 

Dressing for the Weather
Please remember to help your child dress for the
winter weather by wearing a hat, gloves, and a
jacket to school. Click the link below for the school
closures/delays district policy as the winter
weather is upon us.

SPS School Closure/Delay Policy

 

​Parking Info
For the safety of our students, please park only in
designated areas. These areas help to keep the traffic flow

https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/1783


moving along. Also be considerate of our Hutton School neighbors and do not block
their driveways. Remember, the cul-de-sac on 24th Ave is a No Parking Zone and turn-
around only.

As you are waiting to pick up your students after school, please be mindful of the
parking designated for maintenance vehicles and do not block parking spaces or park
in no parking zones.



Volunteers and Visitors Sign In/Out

We love our volunteers and visitors! As a single
point of entry school, all Volunteers and Visitors
need to enter through the main doors and sign in
and sign out.

Follow Us on
Facebook

Did you know Hutton is on
Facebook? Follow us here!

 

Reporting Student Illness

Attention Parents/Guardians, please keep your child at home when they are sick and follow the
district guidelines. Call the attendance line at 509-354-3060.

Lost and Found

Our lost and found is bursting at the seams! Please have your student check for any items they
may have lost. To prevent lost items, please label all sweatshirts, coats, hats, boots, etc. with your
student's first name and last initial. Any items not claimed before winter break will be donated.

 
Did you know Hutton has a Chess
Club? If you are in 1st-6th grade,
we'd love to have you join us. Click
the link below to register, send this
form to the office with payment.
Chess Club starts after winter break
on January 4th.

Chess Club Registration
(sponsored by Hutton PTG)

 

Thank you to our sponsors for their generous support and
donation to our school:

https://www.spokaneschools.org/covidguidelines
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea151613901/3a356343-2b72-421d-aafe-e45a8ae0cc8a.pdf


We sure appreciate you!

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admisssion, treatment, employment, or access to its

programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a

trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or

military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access

to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff

Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at

www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination





Hutton Elementary | 908 E 24th Ave, Spokane, WA 99203 509-354-3030



Unsubscribe kevind@spokaneschools.org
Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byheatherah@spokaneschools.orgin collaboration
with

Try email marketing for free today!

http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:heatherah@spokaneschools.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=189cfdad-66d2-476d-aa81-f10e747fb9c4
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=189cfdad-66d2-476d-aa81-f10e747fb9c4

	Dressing for the Weather

